Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate

Newsletter: January, 2016.

View this email in your browser





Dear Dr Seema Hassan,

We wish you a Happy New Year, and hope that 2016 brings for you happiness and success. We would like to take this opportunity to share with you what we have achieved and where we are headed.

Upcoming milestones for 2016:

- March 2016 1 million children treated in emergency rooms (since November 2011),
- June 2016 16th Primary Care Clinic operational,
- October 2016 Completion of 1 year of Preventive Health Program.



APPNA Supports ChildLife Foundation

ChildLife Foundation is pleased to share that The Association of Physicians of Pakistani Descent of North America (APPNA) has donated for treatment of 1,450 de-hydrated children in our Emergency Rooms.

Express Tribune covers ChildLife Foundation

"All the children are looked after carefully by doctors and staff alike," said Naseem, another woman along with her day-old baby. "I don't pay for anything and think my child is safe here." Express Tribune Read Full Article



Preventive Health Training

ChildLife Foundation, in partnership with BRAC, the world's largest NGO, is implementing a Preventive Health Program in Shireen Jinnah colony around its Primary Care Clinic. The Outreach team, consisting of 40 women was recruited and completed an intensive 10 - day training. They are currently engaged in surveying the entire community through household visits reaching a population of 45,000.



Infection Prevention Initiative - Laminar Hood installed at NICH Emergency Room

A Laminar Hood Cleaning Bench has a bacteria filter ensures a sterile environment in which dispensing and compounding takes place. This provides a 99% clean environment for medicines and ensures there is no external contamination.

ChildLife's life-saving medicines, even the very expensive ones, are delivered free of cost to patients. All medicine are kept in a temperature controlled environment according to international standards to maintain their efficacy.



ESEM (Emirates Society of Emergency Medicine) is the leading organization on Emergency Medicine in the region. At its second annual conference held in December 2015 in Abu Dhabi, five research papers were presented by ChildLife.



Training of clinical staff is the key to saving lives. ChildLife trains its staff in BLS (Basic Life Support) and PALS (Pediatric Advanced Life Support). These certifications are offered by AHA (American Heart Association). Pfizer Pakistan has generously provided support for these trainings in 2015 - 2016.

Donate Now







Our mailing address is:

7-A Tabba Street, Mohammad Ali Society Karachi, Pakistan. Telephone: 92-21-34397701

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

www.childlifefoundation.org info@childlifefoundation.org